
You're Invited! 

Dear Neighbors, 

This is a friendly reminder about the birthday party we are hosting for our child on Saturday, 

March 10th at 2 PM! 

Come join us for an afternoon filled with fun, games, and cake at our backyard: 

Address: 123 Maple Lane 

Please let us know if you can make it by March 5th. 

We look forward to celebrating together! 

Best, 

The Johnson Family 


